
Possible Temporary Office Closure Due to Hurricane Warning 

 

As Tropical Storm Erika approaches Miami, it seems likely that it will increase in strength and be 

upgraded to a Hurricane by August 31
st
. If so, a Hurricane Warning may be issued for Miami around 

August 29
th
. In this event, our office building will be closed on Monday, August 31st, and the Consulate 

General of Japan in Miami will need to close accordingly. However, if only a Tropical Storm Warning is 

issued, our office will remain open.  

 

We apologize for the inconvenience.  


